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Dear Mr. Cherniak, 

19 March, 2008 
_*- 7 I 

I would like to begin by personally thanking you for your interest in and support for the Women as 
Global Leaders Conference 2008. The conference was an overwhelming success. We have had a 
tremendous response from International participants, the United Arab Emirates and the Gulf, and from 
our own faculty, staff, and students. On the first day we hsd more than 1500 participants, 60 
countries and over 140 colleges and universities - truly an international conference by any standard. 
This is by far the largest event undertaken by Zayed University and its success would not have been 
possible without the generous commitment of your time, energy, and dedication to the advancement 
of women. Your participation in the conference has enriched the minds of students world wide. 

Thank you very much for accepting our offer to speak and for taking the time out of your schedule to 
visit and present an exceedingly enjoyable, mesmerizing, and stimulating presentation. 

Accompanying this letter is the gift presented to you by His Excellency Sheikh Nahayan Mabarak At 
Nahayan. A DVD copy of the event proceedings will be mailed to you when editing is completed. 

Thank you once again for a very valuable experience. 

Kind regards, 

.. 
L<> 

Dr. Sulaiman Al Jassim 
Vice President 


